



As of 5/27/30/2022


Mask-wearing is encouraged, but 
optional.


Please let your provider know if 
you’d like them to wear a mask.


If you have ANY symptoms (even a sniffle), please do not enter 
and contact your provider to make other arrangements for your 

visit.  


(Our policy may change according to community risk profile and 
CDC recommendations).
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